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Meet Report / Results 
 

The day started out as a beautiful sunny morning with the temperature hovering at about 
30 degrees.  The anticipated warm weather and rain held off until early the next 
(Monday) morning.  The temperature rose only slightly to about 34 F, during the 
competition.  The trails were mostly groomed and tracked.  The most westerly trails were 
wind-blown with a cover of power from Tuesday & Wednesdays light snow.  If you went 
off the trails, you found a crust about 1-3 inches below the powder, which (as I 
experienced personally) may have hurt your ankles. 
 
Special thanks to Mitch Hansen for helping hang the controls on the Red & Blue course.  
My daughter and Son-in-law, Kathryn and Matt, handled registration.  She also baked the 
special cookies for the finishers.  O’cookies (orange & white frosting, oatmeal and sugar).  
They sure went fast.  I didn’t any of the frosted ones, but I heard they were delicious. 
 
The Warming Hut at Jackson Hill was a beautiful place for registration and pre/post ski 
conversations.  Special thanks to the crew at B.R.E.I.A for starting the fire and keeping 
us company while the competitors were out on their courses. 
 
There were a total of 19 Ski-Oers.  All four courses were used and the only class without 
a competitor was the Girl’s Scholastic.  We had 4 out of state participants (3-NJ, 1-PA). 
 
There was a misplaced control on the BLUE course (it was set on the wrong root stock) 
and a mix-up in the control codes on the RED and GREEN courses.  We discovered these 
issues, after the first few competitors finished.  The discrepancies were not corrected, 
so that everyone had to discover the issue (on their own).  The misplaced control, on 
BLUE, didn’t appear to affect the finishing times.  The mislabeled controls on Red, Green 
and Yellow may have confused a few of the ski-Oers, for a moment, but they all generally 
knew that they were in the correct location, and punched in a different box, and brought 
it to the attention of the director, after they finished. 
 
Thanks to Eric Hamilton, Jim Puzo and Vonden Sleight for helping to pick up some of the 
controls.  It sure saved me a late night, with my headlamp. 
 



Here are the results: 
 
### Name class Course FINISH START TOTAL 

11 Collingsworth, Mitch MO B 13:01:10 11:54:00 1:07:10 

10 Tetrault, Pierre MO B 13:35:16 12:26:00 1:09:16 

2 Smith, Eric MO B 13:09:22 11:43:00 1:26:22 

3 Puzo, Jim MO B 13:38:00 11:14:00 2:24:00 

5 Sleight, Nathan BS G 16:03:00 14:50:00 1:13:00 

18 Popov, Nadia FM G 12:39:15 11:22:00 1:17:15 

6 Sleight, Jesse BS G 16:09:00 14:11:00 1:58:00 

7 Dady, Pete MGM R 13:37:01 12:27:00 1:10:01 

17 Duinyaniana, Yeuaterina FO R 12:31:36 11:15:00 1:16:36 

4 Sleight, Vonden MM R 15:51:30 14:25:10 1:26:20 

19 Pamper, Jim MM R 13:18:51 11:48:00 1:30:51 

15 Bridgeman, Stina FO R 13:02:53 11:25:00 1:37:53 

16 Smith, Mary FO R 13:27:58 11:38:00 1:49:58 

1 Hamilton, Eric MGM R 14:32:15 12:38:00 1:54:15 

20 Hurt, Charles MGM R 15:38:15 12:53:00 2:45:15 

9 Tetrault, Sandy FO R :     : :     : DNS 

8 Forney, Shawn MGM R :     : :     : DNS 

21 Glukhov, Andrew R Y 13:43:00 12:40:00 1:03:00 

12 Collingsworth, Laurie R Y 12:53:34 11:37:00 1:16:34 

13 Collingsworth, Hanna R Y 12:53:34 11:37:00 1:16:34 

14 Collingsworth, Nathan R Y 12:53:34 11:37:00 1:16:34 

 


